
 

 
 

Autumn extra-curricular opportunities  

Dear Parent/Carer  

We are delighted to launch our extra-curricular programme for this term. Our staff have worked hard 

to provide a broad and varied range of opportunities and we would encourage all pupils to get 

involved. The clubs list has been sent home, shared on our website and will be given to pupils next 

week.  

In school clubs After school clubs 

• Clubs take place at lunchtime. Pupils should check 

the clubs list for the venue and timings.  

• Pupils do not need to sign up – they can just go 

along.  

• Club leaders will share any additional information 

in school.  

• In school clubs will start from Monday 18th 

September. 

• Parents/carers should complete the online form to 

book places at after school sessions.  

• Parental consent is needed for children to attend.  

• Parents/carers must confirm how their child will get 

home and alert school to any changes.  

• Parents/carers should let school know if their child 

will not be attending a booked club.  

• After school clubs will start from Monday 25th 

September. 

Frequently Asked Questions  

FAQ 1: How will I find out if my child has 

a place at an after-school club? 

• If you don’t hear from school, you can presume your child has secured 

a place.  

• If a club is full, you will receive an email to explain the next steps.  

FAQ 2: What if a club is oversubscribed?   • Lots of our clubs are very popular and some have limited places 

available.  

• In the event of oversubscription, a draw for places may take place or 

a rota system will be in operation.  

• You will receive an email from school to explain this.  

FAQ 3: My child no longer wishes to 

attend a club. What should I do? 

• Please contact us on admin@hexhammiddle.org.uk and we will let 

the club leader know the change.  

If you have any other questions, please email us on admin@hexhammiddle.org.uk.  

Thank you for your support and for encouraging your child to get involved.  

Mr Freeman-Myers  

Assistant Headteacher: Personal Development  
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